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Media24 investigates HuffPost SA's controversial blog
post

Media24 has launched an investigation into the controversial “Could It Be Time To Deny White Men The Franchise?” blog
post published on HuffPost South Africa on 13 April 2017.

The blog was removed on 15 April after HuffPost South Africa could not prove the accuracy of the source.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com


https://www.bizcommunity.com/
http://www.huffingtonpost.co.za/verashni-pillay/white-men-and-the-vote-why-we-took-the-blog-down_a_22041091

	Media24 investigates HuffPost SA's controversial blog post

